
American Legion Post 164 

Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on May 14, 2020 (Zoom) 

Meeting called to order by Commander McGuire at 7:00pm 

Invocation by Post Chaplain 

Minutes of last Executive Committee meeting (4-0-2020) were read. 

Committee Reports; 

Membership – Vice Commander;  He will be late, but Harry Woodstrom gave the update.  
Welcome Packet – Sergeant at Arms;  Nothing new to report.                                                                           
Sons of The American Legion;  Not here                                                                                           
Junior Shooting;  Have lotta more work to do, September is target start date.                  
Legion Riders;  A ride is planned for this Saturday.                                                                       
Finance Officer;  We have $9,400 in our account.                                                                       
Training;  Display of American Flag and Protocol is scheduled for May meeting.   
Newsletter;  It just keeps growing, but need photos from Legion Riders.                               
Boys State;  47 have been interviewed, 32 have enrolled and are ready.                     
Oratorical;  Nothing new to report.                                                                                                       
Graves Registration;  Will call local funeral homes for an update on Veteran deaths.          
Flag Retirement;  Scheduled for June 14th at 6:00pm behind Elks Lodge.                            
Honor Guard;  1 Funeral and 3 Flag Ceremonies for 35 service hours.                            
Baseball;  Not playing now, will get started in Fall months.   

Unfinished Business;  None at this time. 

New Business; 

Breakfast with a Veteran scheduled for Saturday June 6th                                                            
22nd District  DEC scheduled for Sunday June 14th at Post 164                                                   
Next Membership meeting scheduled for Wednesday May 27th                                                 
Post Officer Election Nominations at May 27th meeting, must have membership card.      
Next Executive Committee meeting Wednesday June 10th                                                            
Flag Retirement Ceremony is June 14th at 6:00pm, Will need help to set-up.         
Sponsorship Program,  Phil Malsbary and Katy City Mayor are planning for a Flag lowering 
and Flag raising Ceremony for Veterans Day. This will be at Katy City Hall and Katy Police 
Department Headquarters and Katy Fire Station number 1. 

If no further business, Post Chaplain will offer a closing prayer.                                           
Executive Committee Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm     

 

William Kennison                                                                                                             James McGuire     
Adjutant                                                                                                                              Commander 


